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* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

♪♫♪♫♪  ANNUAL WINTER CONCERT ♪♫♪♫♪ 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
 

Dear Elementary Instrumental Music Parents: 
 

A terrific opportunity awaits your child. All Elementary Band and Beginning String students will perform a 

concert in the Gym at Rowland High School on Thursda y,  December  5 t h ,  2013  a t  7 :00  p .m.  
 

 

All students should report to the Gym at 6:00 p.m. with their instrument, books, and music. 
 

 

The concert will begin at 7:00 PM in the Gym 

 

This is our first concert of the school year and it’s an excellent time to see and hear the accomplishments of all of 
our students. Please be sure your youngster is dressed in suitable concert attire. For example, boys can wear a 
button-down shirt and slacks (school uniform pants are a good choice). Girls can wear a dress or skirt with a blouse 
(a school uniform skirt is a good choice). All of our students and their families and friends are welcome to enjoy this 

wonderful FREE concert.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

Mark Anderson   Karen Blackburn    Richard Schermer     Darlene McGrady      Philip Glenn 
Mark Anderson       Karen Blackburn            Richard Schermer          Darlene McGrady       Philip Glenn 


